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Mr. President,


Thailand commends the efforts made by the Government of San Marino since its first review, particularly the human rights awareness raising initiatives and the improvement of its normative framework in various areas aiming at better integration of foreigners and vulnerable groups.


We are pleased to learn that San Marino has shown significant progress in the protection of the rights of the child particularly the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC) on the involvement of children in armed conflict, and on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography. We follow with interest the recent examination of a draft law on provisions on maltreatment within the family and on children and we are looking forward to its adoption. To strengthen further the protection of the rights of the child, Thailand recommends San Marino to consider becoming a party to other related human rights instrument such as the Optional Protocol to the convention on the Right of the Child on a communications procedure.

While various steps have been taken to better protect the rights of persons with disabilities, we believe further effort could be made to assist persons with disabilities to live independently and better integrate into society. Here, we recommend San Marino to continue to ensure inclusive education for children and persons with disabilities, as education would allow them to fully participate in the society and open the opportunity of employment. 

Lastly, Thailand wishes San Marino every success in its second cycle of the UPR.


Thank you, Mr. President.
